
REQUEST 
 
I am writing to make an open government request for all the information I am entitled to 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I see that your fleet management solution is coming up to the end of its contract. Will you be 
renewing or coming out to tender to see the newest fleet solutions?  
 
If you go through the tender process, which framework or platform will you use?  
 
I understand that you must respond to my request within 20 working days of receiving this 
communication. However, I would be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have 
received this request. 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
The current Asset Management System is due to expire 31/03/2024 but we do have an 
option to extend further.  At some point in the future we will be going to the market for a new 
system but at this moment in time the route to market has not been confirmed. 
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